
   
 
 
 

 

Service Announcement 
 

 

Attention: All Trades  

Date:  August 19, 2021 

Re:  Local Drayage Increase 

 
****************************************************************************** 

To our Valued Customers, 
 
Effective September 19, 2021, all South Florida (Miami Dade and Broward) 
Drayage will increase $100.00 per unit as follow: 
 

Previous Drayage New Drayage 

$380.00  $480.00  

 
 
This increase applies to all tariff shipments and service contract rates for cargo 
moving between the United States to Belize, Pt. Morelos, Roatan and the Cayman 
Islands. 


